
From: Rachel Liebhaber [mailto:rachell@hsu.net.au]  

Sent: Friday, 5 October 2018 4:03 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Leigh Svendsen 
Subject: AM2014/286 - relisting request  

 
Four yearly review of modern awards 
Supported Employment Services Award 
AM2014/286 

  
Dear Vice President Hatcher,    

  
The HSU supports the request of AED Legal, in its correspondence of 2 October, to relist the hearing 
date for the above matter. 

  
As AED Legal has advised, Tuesday the 6 November is the Melbourne Cup Day public holiday in 
Victoria, and it is very common for Victorians to take a holiday on the Monday as well. In particular, 
given that AED Legal’s Principal Solicitor has now advised of a personal engagement which has been 
scheduled for those dates, we support adjourning the hearing for a later date. 

  
Sincerely, 
 
 

Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton VIC, 3053 
ABN 68 243 768 561 
p 03 8579 6328 m 0429 217 234 
e rachell@hsu.net.au  w www.hsu.net.au 
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